All Faiths Children’s Academy

3 December 2024
Dear Parents and Carers

KS2 Carol Service 16/12/24

We are really excited to let you know that we have our KS2 Carol Service performance on Monday 16"
December 2024 at 1:45pm.

Some children in Year 3 may be sent a costume list. Please make sure all items are labelled with your child’s
name and class and brought into school ready for our dress rehearsals starting the week of Monday 9%
December 2024.

Children are required to wear school uniform as normal into school and we will ensure Year 3 change before
and after the performance.

Each child is able to have a maximum of 2 adults come to watch this performance. Please come through the
school office at 1:30pm and you will be shown to the hall.

There will be no filming or photos of the event for safeguarding and GDPR reasons. Please switch all phones
and/or cameras off at all other times during the show

All children are required to complete the attached form and return to us by Monday 9" December 2024.
Kind regards
Mrs Wheeldon, Miss Voncken, Miss Wish, Miss Bolden, Mrs Welstead and Mrs Everingham.
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How many adults will be attending (maximum of 2 per child)
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